To God be the Glory

April – August 2003

Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you for your fervent prayers for my family and me! As planned, I have spent the summer in Tulsa, Oklahoma and attended an important milestone in our family. I thank God for His hand of provision in every step of our way.

Lydia’s Graduation and Roommate 

On May 3rd, Lydia received her Bachelor of Science from Oral Roberts University. Praise the Lord, for Lydia is the first Bachelor graduate with Management 

      [image: image1.jpg]



Information Systems from our family! Than and I were filled with joy when we considered how the Lord has blessed our daughter with His countless blessings. Furthermore, God answered our prayers by opening the house of Eddie and Sharon Collins for Lydia to live with them. Our family knew the Collins through our church, Parkview Baptist. They have been our Sunday school teachers since we attended the church.  Praise God for the Collins! 

 Visiting Churches and friends

One of the primary interests during my stay in the States is visiting Churches and friends. I have been 

spending time with God’s people, sitting around at the

feet of Jesus Christ worshiping and giving him praise, and presenting our supplications to Him, and finding His grace to help us in the time of our need (Heb.4:16b). 

Anti-Conversion Bill in some of India’s States

Maharastra is the second state in India where the Anti-Conversion bill passed recently. In spite of opposition and persecution, the Church in India is growing! Please continue to uplift Indian churches in your prayers since Biblical House Churches, also known as the ‘underground Church,’ have begun.
Back to India for good

My wife and I will return back to Bangalore, India by the end of August to continue our ministry. It is our mission to start the ‘Gilead House Church’ with a servant’s heart in Koramangala, Bangalore and then extend it to different parts of the city. 

Please 
pray for

· Wisdom and knowledge to do God’s work with a servant’s heart

· God’s provision and protection in the ministry

· Mercy journey back to India.

· Lydia in her work and studies. 

Please continue to pray and support the ministry in India, ministering to our people. For financial support please write checks payable to “Parkview Baptist Church.” A tax-deductible receipt will be sent to you. Please mail your check to my home church:

Parkview Baptist Church

South Sheridan Road

Tulsa, OK 74145.

Thank you so much for your prayers and financial support to our ministry.

In His Great Commission,

Dr. Pum Za & Than Tombing

#847, 22nd Cross, 8th Block,

Koramangala, Bangalore 560095,

INDIA.

PH: 011-91-80-5710756

pumzatombing@yahoo.com

